Friends of Bagshot School Association
c/o Bagshot School, School Lane,

Bagshot, Surrey, GU19 5BP

email: friendsofbagshot@hotmail.com
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7" May 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

On the 20" May we are going to hold our annual Coin Race. This involves the children bringing in
coins from home of any denomination as long as they are British legal tender, the more
combinations of coins, the better!

The idea being, the children, in their classes, will collect all the coins together, lay them out in the
hall in a long line and measure them. The classes with the longest line and highest amount of
money will win.

As each class will be in the hall individually (or on the playground depending on the weather), the
children will not know which class has made the longest line or raised the most money. After all
the classes have completed the race, the children will be told the results and both the longest line
and the highest amount of money raised will be crowned the champions. This has proved very
popular in the past, with children really wanting to be in the winning class(es) Itis a great
fundraiser and provides educational opportunities for the children too.

Thank you in advance for your support.

FOBSA

Support FOBSA for free when shopping online with over 500 retailers, including Amazon, NEXT, M&S, John Lewis & Debenhams.
http://lwww.easyfundraising.org.uk/fobsa
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